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Transition from Holiday to Year-Round Lighting in Downtown Paso Robles 

Paso Robles, CA – The festive holiday lights that have transformed downtown Paso Robles into a 
seasonal destination will begin to be taken down next week. The last opportunity to view the 
holiday lights will be Sunday, January 12. 

As part of the City’s newest annual tradition, these lights have brightened City Park and energized 
downtown, offering a memorable experience for both residents and visitors throughout the 
holiday season. 

Supported by the City and local community contributions, this initiative has expanded over the 
past two years, featuring more light displays and decorations that enhance the charm and appeal 
of downtown Paso Robles during the holidays. 

After the holiday lights are removed, the City will reinstall the year-round decorative lighting to 
maintain a welcoming and vibrant atmosphere downtown. This ongoing lighting effort is part of 
the City’s commitment to enhancing the downtown environment, creating a warm space for 
residents, and supporting local businesses, evening activities, and community events. 

The removal process will begin on Monday, January 13, with crews carefully taking down the 
holiday decorations and replacing them with the year-round lighting. The transition is expected 
to be completed by the end of the week, with minimal disruption to downtown activities. 

For more information on the City’s holiday lighting program, visit www.prcity.com/pasolights.  
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